
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 11/7/2018 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

ISBA Convention 

 Dwayne and I will be attending the ISBA convention November 14th and 15th in Boise.  

Meeting with Legislators 

 Canyon County superintendents will be meeting with legislators the week of November 

26th to discuss the upcoming legislative session. This session will prove to be an 

interesting one with the proposed changes to the funding formula and what that could 

mean for school districts. There is no doubt there will be winners and losers in the current 

funding formula proposal.  


